
 

              RHW ANSC 

                REMINDER FOR 20 WEEK GP VISIT 
 

 

• PLEASE DO NOT COPY RHW INTO REFERRALS FOR 

PATHOLOGY AND ULTRASOUNDS.  PROVIDE THE WOMAN 

WITH THE HARD COPY OF THE RESULTS, TO BRING TO THE 

NEXT RHW VISIT. THIS SAVES PAPER AND DOUBLE HANDLING 

OF RESULTS. 

 

• If the Morphology ultrasound identifies a Fetal anomaly or you have a 

concern regarding genetic screening please call the RHW MFM 

Department on 0437 537 448 (Mon-Fri 9-4pm), to discuss your 

concerns and where appropriate to request an appointment. This 

service is available for medical and midwifery clinicians.  The fetus 

line is not a patient referral number. 

  

• Ensure the Morphology Ultrasound result is written on the yellow card 

and give a copy of the results to the woman, to bring to the next RHW 

visit. 

 

• Provide a referral for the routine 26-28 week bloods (Syphilis 

serology, FBC, Ferritin, 2hr 75mg OGTT, Blood group and 

antibody screen). 

 

• Educate and reiterate to the woman to call the Delivery Suite on the 

24hour contact number 0439 869 035, with any urgent pregnancy 

concerns. 

 

This is an addendum to the full list of actions required at the 20 week 

GP visit.  Please refer to the GPSC Antenatal Care Protocol Summary 

(May 2023) for the full list of requirements at this visit. 
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